
MAY 2019 

  

INFORMATION ABOUT NEXT YEAR ON THE BACK!! 

Dear Parents, 

 

The end of the school year is upon us, and it seems to have gone by in a 

flash!   The kids will enjoy the last few weeks of MDO with more fun 

activities and pizza, as well as playground fun and outdoor picnics!  
 

On Wednesday and Thursday, May 1 & 2 all classes in the AFLC building 

(rooms 101 - 104) will enjoy a WATER DAY!  We will have lots of water 

activities set up outside, a “car wash”, popsicles and more!  The classes in 

the main building (rooms 1-6) will enjoy a BUBBLE DAY.  There will be lots of 

bubbles, music and dancing.  Rain dates are Wednesday and Thursday, May 8 

& 9.  More information to come from your teachers.  
 

On Friday, May 10 we will celebrate with our Pre-K 4 classes, with a short 

“graduation ceremony”!  The ceremony will take place at 9:20am in the 

sanctuary and we invite the families to join in this celebration.  The kiddos 

are excited to share this time with you!  This will also be a fun day for them 

with special classroom activities planned.  
 

Our last days of MDO will be Tuesday and Wednesday, May 14 & 15. 

These are NOT early release days!!  To celebrate the end of school, 

we will be having pizza parties!  Please pay your teacher $3 to cover 

pizza, dessert and drinks.   

 

We want to thank you for sharing your children with us. We had a fun year 

and look forward to seeing most of you next year.  Best of luck to those 

moving on to Kindergarten!  God’s blessings for a safe and fun summer!! 

 

Tax ID# - 76-0334759 

 

Sincerely,  

Pam Van Maaren & Suzanna Velasquez  



FALL 2019 INFORMATION 
 

 

 

 

 

Tentative fall 2019 Open House is scheduled for Tuesday, August 20.   

 

First days of MDO are Thursday & Friday, August 22 & 23.   

 

Please refer to our website for additional updates, 

www.sh in ingthel ight .org/mdo .  MDO updates are also on our 

FACEBOOK page.  Just go to our FACEBOOK page and LIKE us! 
 

Look for a letter at the end of July with tentative room assignments and 

other information. 

Reminders for children returning in the fall:   

 

**Before your child begins next year, we must have their immunization 

record and a letter from their pediatrician stating that they have been 

examined and are healthy to begin a daycare program. 

 

**Our policy states that CHILDREN THAT ARE 3 YEARS OLD MUST BE 

IN THE PROCESS OF ACTIVE POTTY TRAINING.  CHILDREN 

ENTERING THE 4 YEAR OLD CLASSES (AFLC building, rooms 101 & 104) 

MUST BE COMPLETELY POTTY TRAINED. 
 

http://www.shiningthelight.org/mdo

